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The Potter's House
810 Van Raalte Dr SW

Grand Rapids, MI 49509
Phone: 616-241-5220 

February Prayer Calendar

The Potter’s House provides a quality Christ-centered education to children of all ethnic heritages and income levels, equipping them to serve God and society to their fullest potential.

Carter- 3rd Grade 

Genevieve- 3rd Grade Maya- 3rd Grade Evelyn- 3rd Grade Allyson- 3rd Grade Samson- 3rd Grade Simeon- 3rd Grade 

Prayer and praise for
our alumni serving in
local ministries like
Young Life

pray that students
would encounter the
love of Jesus in a life
changing way

Pray for Mrs.
Rodriguez, 
Elementary
Receptionist/
Secretary

Pray for the
Advancement
department as they
plan the New
Friends Banquet

Pray for the
wellbeing of our
students’ mental
health

Prayer and praise for
the parent group
that meets every
Friday to pray for
our school

Pray for ‘24 grad
Natalie, in a Nurse
Technician Program
at Grand Rapids
Community College

Leila- 3rd Grade 

Kaileb- 3rd Grade AJ- 3rd Grade Lucas- 3rd Grade Natalie- 3rd Grade A’Rayah- 3rd Grade Lucy- 3rd Grade 

Pray for the many
sports games
happening in the
evening throughout
the month

Pray for a productive
board meeting this
evening

Pray for
Mrs. Rodriguez,
Volunteer
Coordinator

Prayer and praise for
the Middle School
Discipleship groups
meeting on
Wednesdays

Pray for Partner Day
happening today
and tomorrow

Happy Valentines
Day! Pray for
widows and
widowers in our
community missing
their spouse

Pray for ‘24 grad
Aaron, studying
Enviornmental
Science at Calvin
University

Claire- 3rd Grade 

Pray for the student
teachers from local
universities learning
on our campus

No school today for
Mid Winter Break!
Pray for rest for our
community

Pray for Mrs.
Rosario, 
High School Social
Worker

Prayer and praise for
the devotions time
that staff shares
together every
morning

Pray for those in our
community facing
significant health
challenges

Pray for
international
students adjusting
to cultural
differences living in
the States

Pray for ‘24 grad
Alysa, studying
Nursing at Grand
Valley State
University

Max- 3rd Grade Faith- 3rd grade Elodie- 3rd Grade Mila- 4th Grade Lucas- 4th Grade Judah- 4th Grade Sawyer- 4th Grade 

Prayer and praise for
staff assigned to give
special care for
students with
learning or behavior
challenges

Friday is the last day
of the 2nd trimester,
pray that students
would turn in any
missing assingments 

Pray for Mrs. Rower
Admissions Director
& 4/5 Discipleship
Coordinator

Pray for prospective
table hosts and
sponsorships for the
New Friends
Banquet on April 24

Prayer and praise for
our younger grade
students who love to
worship through
song!

Aluel- 4th Grade Jax- 4th grade Patrick- 4th Grade Adelaide- 4th Grade James- 4th grade

Pray for ‘24 grad
Micah, studying for
his EMT Paramedic
License

Parker- 4th Grade

Pray that we would
be wise stewards as
we begin to prepare
the budget for the
25-26 fiscal year


